
 

 
 

 

 

 
Friday 13th October 2023 

 

5H Compliment Chain Reward 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

As a result of the children’s fantastic behaviour, 5H have completed their class 
compliment chain, just in time for the end of term. 
 

To celebrate, 5H will be having a pajama party on the afternoon of Thursday 19th 
October.   
 
On that day, children can bring in their pajamas (and any soft toys they would like) in 
a bag to change into after lunch. They may also wish to bring a small amount of 
sweets or snacks. 
 
Please be mindful of the fact that we are a nut free school so ensure your child 
brings in a nut free snack.  
 

Many thanks, 
 

Miss Wheeler 

 

 

 

 

 

 


